
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Collaboration with 

Teachers Building Society 

 

 

QE is teaming up with our local building society, Teachers Building 

Society, based in Wimborne to help raise funds for the school.   

Teachers Building Society and QE have had a close relationship for 

many years, with Teachers Building Society employees helping 

students with mock interviews to prepare them for the working 

environment, providing financial education workshops and sponsoring 

the QE Girls’ Cricket Team.  

They are a mutual building society committed to helping people in the 

education sector buy their own home, as well as offering a wide variety 

of savings accounts to the general public.  

They currently have a competitive savings account called the 

Wimborne 60 Day Saver, available exclusively to people living in the BH 

postcode area. To help raise funds for the school, Teachers Building 

Society has agreed to donate £5 to the school for every one of these 

accounts opened as a result of this newsletter. 

If you would like to open an account, you can apply online or download 

an application form on their website. In order for us to qualify for the 

funds, all you need to do is quote ‘QE Newsletter’ in the ‘How did you 

hear about us?’ section on the application form.  

 

Bev Jesse, Business Development Manager at Teachers Building Society 

and former QE student, said: “As the only building society founded to 

support teachers, I’m delighted that we are able to help raise funds for 

QE School whilst providing our local community with a good return on 

their savings.”  

For more information on the Wimborne 60 Day Saver or to open an 

account, please click here or visit our website: www.teachersbs.co.uk 

 

https://www.teachersbs.co.uk/savers/notice-accounts/wimborne-60-day-saver
http://www.teachersbs.co.uk/

